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SpeakUp

New eComment for City Council - Via Video
Conference

Jacob Patterson submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council - Via Video Conference

Item: 8G. 21-143 Receive Report and Consider Adoption of City Council Resolution Approving
Budget Amendment No. 2021-09 Adjusting Selected Expenditure and Revenue Budgets

eComment: The Surviving The Odds Project is interesting but surprising since I can't recall it
being discussed before unlike the other proposed budget amendments. I have a question
though. If the City funds the optional music studio build-out, will the studio, including all
equipment stay with the school district after the program concludes (i.e., they will retain full
ownership) or will it revert to the program provider? I would not support funding that option
unless the school retains all the equipment.
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April 12, 2021


Dear Mayor Norvell, Vice Mayor Morsell-Haye, City Council members, City Manager 
Tabatha Miller:


I am writing regarding Item 8G:  Receive Report and Consider Adoption of City 
Council Resolution Approving Budget Amendment No. 2021-09 Adjusting Selected 
Expenditure and Revenue Budgets.


Historically, 1/2 of 1% of the TOT has been allocated to the Chamber of Commerce 
for the operation of the Tourist Visitor Center.  Due to the pandemic, all of the TOT 
allocations were eliminated in the original FY 20-21 budget.


The Visitor Center provides an essential service to the community and without this 
funding the Chamber budget is unable to support its operation.


I am respectfully requesting the the Council consider reinstating this allocation to 
allow the continued operation of the Visitor Center.


Thank you for your consideration.


Sharon Davis

Chief Executive Officer

Our location 
217 S. Main Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437
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1. How will the city gauge success of the program?
 

2. How has Mr. Wallace gauged prior success of the program?
 

 
I think there are advantages to the program regarding self-expression, working with others, and
learning to delay gratification.
 
Thanks.

 
 
 
Best Regards,
 
Andrew Jordan
Fort Bragg, CA
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